John Morgan

From:

James Catanzaro < James. Catanzaro @ Chattanooga State. EDU >

Sent:

Wednesday, December 10, 2014 1:13 PM

To:

ejreynolds@tva.gov

Cc:

John Morgan; THOMAS GRISCOM

Subject:

President Emeritus

Dear Chairman Reynolds:

I am writing to formally request President Emeritus status in recognition of over twenty-four years of service to Chattanooga State Community College and the Tennessee Board of Regents. This is a request I have discussed with Chancellor Morgan as my counsel has with Regent Griscom.

I recognize that the timing might well be best at the March Board meeting and that granting this status might not be tied to any resolution citing accomplishments that have been, in any case, team accomplishments supported by the TBR and community leaders.

Rhonda and I would consider this to be a proper recognition of the many noteworthy advancements made by the college during my term as president and an affirmation of a legacy of achievement. The specific request is that this status be granted retroactive to January 1, 2015.

We plan to continue to live in Tennessee and would welcome the opportunity to be of further service to the college and our community.

Your support of this request will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jim Catanzaro, President Chattanooga State Community College

Sent from my iPad